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Chair of CANadda


Debbie Marshall





We had a really good October meeting.  CANadda was honoured to have two speakers: Joanna Minchin and Dawn Howe.  Joanna gave the group an interesting talk on women with autism and how it affects a woman and being a mum.





Dawn Howe gave a talk on job interviews, which the group found interesting.  We were privileged to have Dawn as Dawn has previously worked advising people on how to improve their job interview technique.





When having an interview, the points to remember are: to turn up 10 minutes early; to dress smartly; and remember that first impressions count.  Be prepared before an interview and do your research about the company. Prepare in advance about the questions you want to ask and be prepared for questions that may be asked of you.





This month, at our support meeting, we are going to cover and talk about sexuality.  You will also have a chance to pick up one of CANadda’s first leaflets.





Look forward to seeing you on 16th November.





�





Meeting Dates





16th November – Sexuality


21st December – Xmas Party ( No Alcohol) 


18th January –  Open Discussion


15th February - Stress Managememt





Washingborough Methodist Church   


Lincoln Rd, Washingborough, 


LN4 1AT





7:30pm – 9:30pm


Refreshments 30p











Geoff Garner





Well Done to Geoff Garner, who is one of CANadda’s committee members. Geoff got himself into the Lincolnshire Echo last month.  If you missed seeing Geoff in the Echo, Geoff is in the autistic spectrum and is a member of Gainsborough Aegir Cycling Club. Geoff was the recipient of the West Lincolnshire CTC Trophy, which Geoff got through cycling.











CV’s


If you would like the chance to get some advice on your CV, you can make an appointment with one of CANadda’s committee members





PLAYZONE





If you would like an evening out at Playzone with the company of CANadda, please email Hayley  Allison for more details.





Autism Conference 





Autism Conference is on Tuesday 10th November at Branston Hall Hotel.  This will be the first conference to be attended by CANadda. Look out for us, we hope to see you there.








Bowling At Washingborough





Bowling has been arranged at Washingborough Bowling on Wednesday 11th November at 11am.  We are having two games of Bowling and if you are feeling hungry, we are planning to stay for lunch afterwards.  If you are interested, email debbie.canadda@yahoo.co.uk











Raffle





I (Debbie Marshall) had a Chocoholics Party on Friday 23rd October and a raffle fund raising for CANadda.  So far I have raised £76. Thank you to everyone that supported this event and donated raffle prizes.  Mrs S Lee won 1st prize in the raffle, which was a luxury M&S hamper.








University of Lincoln





Dr Lesley Allinson is currently seeking volunteers for a study at the University of Lincoln.  Dr Lesley Allinson is looking for help from: 





Parents of children diagnosed with ASD.


Individuals with a diagnosis of ASD from the age of 12 years plus who currently attend a mainstream secondary school, or have completed their education at a mainstream secondary school.


Siblings of individuals with a diagnosis of ASD from the age of 12 years plus who are at secondary school.  These siblings should not have a diagnosis of ASD.





I myself (Debbie Marshall) have taken part in the study.  I was made very welcome and I was looked after. I was glad to have taken part, but I will not give anything away in case you want to take part.  If you are interested, please contact Dr Lesley Allinson Tel: 01522 886292 or email lallinson@lincoln.ac.uk





Quote





“I, myself was always recognized…as the “slow one” in the family.  It was quite true, and I knew it and accepted it.  Writing and Spelling were always terribly difficult for me.  My letters were without originality.  I was…an extraordinarily bad speller and have remained so until this day.”  Agatha Christie











Find a friend





Social events





Employment Opportunities





The above have now been set up, which are available at CANadda’s support meetings.





A Special Thank You To


1


Joanna Minchin


and


Dawn Howe





Who both gave brilliant talks at CANadda’s last support meeting.








CANadda Support Meeting





16th November 2009





SEXUALITY





�


Geoff Garner


Giving a talk on Sexuality











Boogie Nights





Boogie Nights for adults 16+ Saturday the 5th of December at 6pm at Lincoln Drill Hall Box Office Tel: 01522 873894 








If you have any spare time and you would like to help CANadda  please contact 


Debbie Marshall











